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Letter of support for bp’s Safe and Secure Truck Parking Area (SSTPA) - Nieuw Reijerwaard

The Province of Zuid-Holland (Provincie Zuid-Holland, “PZH”) has been informed that BP Europa SE —
BP Nederland (bp) is developing a Mobility Hub at Nieuw Reijerwaard and is applying for CEF-T-2024-
SAFEMOBGEN funding.

PZH hereby confirms its support for BP’s Safe and Secure Truck Parking Area (SSTPA) at Nieuw
Reijerwaard.

The Province of Zuid-Holland strongly supports the transition to sustainable and CO2-neutral
transport. This objective is a cornerstone of our provincial policy and is fully aligned with national and
EU policies. Within this framework, PZH underscores the necessity of electrifying mobility, including
freight transport, across the province. The electrification of transport, alongside other sustainable
innovations, is crucial to achieving our shared climate goals and also contributes to other
environmental objectives, such as nitrogen reduction.

PZH is also aware of the pressing need for additional safe and secure parking facilities in the Port of
Rotterdam region. BP’s proposed SSTPA will directly address this need by enhancing the safety,
convenience, and logistical efficiency of freight transport. By providing secure parking with modern
amenities for both male and female drivers, as well as charging options for heavy-duty trucks, this
project will contribute significantly to sustainable mobility and traffic management. Additionally, it
will help alleviate congestion in and around the Port of Rotterdam and improve the overall
experience for truck drivers during rest periods.
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In light of the above, PZH is pleased to support BP and its efforts to improve truck logistics and
advance sustainable mobility in the province of Zuid-Holland.

With kind regards,

Gedeputeerde Staten Zuid-Holland,
Deputy secretary,

Commissio of the King,

inkel MCM mr. A.W. Kolff

We kindly request that you always include the DOS number (DOS-2019-0005750) in your
correspondence. For more information, please visit www.zuid-holland.nl/contact.
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